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Welcome to our first newsletter of 2016. We thought you may like to know what's happening at
Powis and Partners and how you, your bank account and your precious pets can benefit.

As ever we love to see you and would like to invite you to become part of our wider family on
Facebook.

Latest News
Half Price Microchipping...

We are offering HALF PRICE microchipping for all dogs & cats attending our Nurse Clinics
between 12noon — 2pm on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday for the first 4 weeks of March.

(29! Feb, 151, 2nd 7th gth gth 14t 45th 16t 545t ppNd 231y Please telephone 01384 372849
to book an appointment with Bonnie or Jo. The cost of £7.42 will provide the best chance of your
pet being identified and returned to you should they go missing.
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Keeping Your Pets Healthy

Here at Powis & Partners, as part of our ongoing commitment to provide the best care for you
and your pets, we are proud to announce the launch of our Podgy Pets Club. Pet obesity is a
growing problem for our pets and we are seeing more and more problems caused by this.
Conditions such as diabetes, arthritis, other joint problems, heart and respiratory problems can
all be easily avoided by keeping our pets nice and slim. Check out our web site
www.powisvels.co.uk for more details or telephone for a consultation.

Has Spring Sprung?

With the mild winter we have experienced and warmer weather ahead, it is a great time for those
pesky fleas to put in an appearance.

At Powis and Partners, we want to make preventative health care easy and affordable to help
give your pets the best care possible. We believe that prevention is better than cure, rather than
waiting until a pet is ill and suffering to put things right. Our Pet Club covers the essential
treatments your pet needs throughout life, such as vaccinations, flea and worm treatments, and
regular health checks.

Please ask for details when you next visit us or email: practicemanger@ powisvets.co.uk for
more details. The plan is a way of spreading the cost, saving money and providing important
preventative care for your pet all year round.

Did you know...

that you can now order food and most repeat medication on-line 24/7. You don't need to phone
us during opening hours. See the ordering page here...

A BIG thank you...

to those of you who post testimonials on our Facebook page or
take the time to send us 'thank you' cards. We are always keen to
receive feedback.

"From the reception staff to the vets they were so kind and caring to us while we were upset.”

"I have used Powis and Partners for many years.| have always been treated well myself as well
as my dogs. | have every confidence that my dogs will be treated as | would treat them myself."

“I've used these guys for 15 years. All the staff are kind, caring, professional and informative. |
wouldn't dream of going anywhere else.

"Amazing vets, wonderful staff who work there. Extremely caring and fantastic with your pets.”

Follow us on Facebook

Powis & Partners Veterinary Surgeons is now on Facebook. We are posting daily and there are
some lovely pictures to see. The page has also been responsible for several dogs and cats
being reunited with their owners.

To join our furry Social Network just type “Powis & Partners” into the Facebook search box and
make us happy by clicking on “Like"! All comments, feedback, funny animal postings and news
will be very welcome! That’s it from us for now. Thank you for taking the time to read this
newsletter.

Please do take the opportunity to forward it to any 2 or 4-legged friends and family who you
consider may be interested in hearing from us in the future.

Thank you!
The Team at Powis Vets
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